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Amy Harvey

From: Jeanette Coffin
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 9:37 AM
To: Taylor Gilland
Cc: Dwight Bassett; Adam Searing; Amy Ryan; Camille Berry; Jeanne Brown; Jess Anderson; Karen 

Stegman; Michael Parker; Pam Hemminger; Paris Miller-Foushee; Tai Huynh; Amy Harvey; Ann 
Anderson; Carolyn Worsley; CHRIS BLUE; James Baker; Loryn Clark; Mary Jane Nirdlinger; Ross 
Tompkins; Sabrina Oliver; Shay Stevens

Subject: RE: Purple Bowl

 
 
Thank you for your correspondence with the Town of Chapel Hill. The Mayor and Town Council are interested 
in what you have to say. By way of this email, I am forwarding your message to the Mayor and each of the 
Council Members, as well as to the appropriate staff person who may be able to assist in providing additional 
information or otherwise addressing your concerns.  
         

Again, thank you for your message. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeanette Coffin 
 
 

 

Jeanette Coffin 
Office Assistant 
Town of Chapel Hill Manager’s Office 
405  Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 
(o) 919-968-2743 | (f) 919-969-2063

 
 
 

From: Taylor Gilland <tggilland@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 5:38 PM 
To: Town Council <mayorandcouncil@townofchapelhill.org> 
Cc: Paula Gilland <pcgilland@yahoo.com>; Greg Capps <gcapps@lfrep.com> 
Subject: Purple Bowl 
 

External email: Don't click links or attachments from unknown senders. To check or report click the Phish Alert Button 

To Chapel Hill Leadership, 

We are writing to let you know that we’ve come to an agreement with Longfellow to move out of 306 West 
Franklin Street in Summer 2024. We will be moving to a new location further down West Franklin. 

We are going to do everything we can to create a new community space that is even better than our existing 
space. We want more than anything for Franklin Street and downtown to live up to its potential. We will no 
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longer push back against the Longfellow project and instead will focus on creating a new community space 
further down West Franklin Street.  

We encourage town leadership to do more to support local small businesses that will help Chapel Hill retain its 
local flavor instead of encouraging development that causes hardship for the local small businesses we do have. 
We also encourage you to continue to evaluate the architectural direction of downtown Chapel Hill. We think a 
charming, authentic downtown is a big part of what makes Chapel Hill such a desirable place to live - we should 
do more to protect this. 

With Love, 

Taylor Gilland, Paula Gilland, and The Purple Bowl 


